


Please return form via email to: District 504 Support Teacher, Aisha McCollum at 
amccollum@bhm.k12.al.us

For any additional Section 504 questions or concerns email Aisha McCollum at 
amccollum@bhm.k12.al.us
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	Consent for Medical Release
	By my below signature, the above listed medical providers have my permission to release medical documentation and provide clarification to Birmingham City Schools for the purpose of completing my child’s Referral/Evaluation for Homebound Services and/or completion of a Section 504 Plan.

